AUXILIARY ANNUAL ASSESSMENT VISIT SCHEDULE
District Presidents: Please complete this schedule of when you will be visiting the Auxiliaries in your District to complete the Annual Assessment and return to the Department President by August 30. Be sure to coordinate the date of your assessment with the Auxiliary President. All assessments should be completed by December 31 (keeping in mind most Auxiliaries hold Christmas events during their December meetings).  District Presidents should conduct each of the assessments in their Districts, except for their own Auxiliary. Please indicate who will conduct any assessment you will not be personally doing and why. Remember, you are required to request in advance, in writing, for anyone other than yourself to perform an assessment. 

District President:_______________________________________        District Number:________________________  Date: __________________
	Date of Scheduled

Assessment
	Auxiliary Number and Name/Location
	Name of Person conducting Assessment
	Position/Title
	Comments

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


